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Presentation includes slides
Yes

Previously presented topic
No

Presentation Details
I would like to be given the opportunity to briefly outline some of existing
scientific literature regarding the benefits and risks of face masks and also
highlight some less visible implications of the Mandatory Mask Bylaw that
are negatively affecting the people and business owners the Niagara
Region, providing first hand accounts from across the entire Niagara Region.
I would also like to leave the council with a few simple questions to consider
before making the decision to extend the Bylaw. Thank you for your time and
consideration, - Cullen McDonald

Video Consent
Yes
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